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Governor Jan Brewer Accepting Judicial Applications for 
Mohave County Superior Court – Seventh Division 

 
 PHOENIX – Governor Jan Brewer today announced she is currently accepting applications for a newly 
created judicial position on the Mohave County Superior Court.  
 
 Pursuant to Article VI, § 10 of the Arizona Constitution and A.R.S. § 12-121, the Mohave County Board 
of Supervisors in June petitioned the Governor to approve establishment of a seventh division of the Mohave 
County Superior Court and an additional Judge to serve that division. The Governor granted approval in 
September and has begun seeking applicants for the new position, to be effective April 1, 2013. 
 

 Applications will be accepted until 5 p.m. on December 13, 2012. The list of candidates will be 

released soon thereafter. Public comment regarding applicants’ skills, expertise, ethics and other relevant 

information will be accepted until December 28, 2012. A copy of the application and instructions for applying 

can be downloaded at www.azgovernor.gov. 
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